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BRITISH PASSPORT CONTROL OFFICE,
TIERGARTENSTRASSE 17,

BERLIN W. 35.

April 15, 1939.

Dear Herr Wallbach,
I am glad to know that you are

at last emigrating, but I am really very

sorry that you are leaving us. Our
relations with you during several years

have been most pleasant; we have admired

your devotion to your work for others and

we are grateful for the unfailing, cheerful
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assistance you have given us in our Palestine
immigration work. You teke with you our best

wishes for your future success. We even hope

that we shall see you agaln in Berlin.

Yours sineerely,

Fde,

Herrn Gerhard Wallbach,



